
Year 3 Newsletter – Spring 2020 

Happy new year! Thank you for all of your support with the Christmas play last term. The 

children looked and sounded amazing! 

Our Topic for this term is ‘The Stone Age’. This is a 

history-based topic focussing on the changes in 

Britain from The Stone Age to The Iron Age. To 

launch the topic, we had a Stone Age themed day 

where we did all our work in a cave! Thank you for all 

your efforts with this – the children looked 

fantastic! The children have produced some 

wonderful cave paintings! 

As scientists, we will be exploring ‘Light’. Within this topic, we will focus on light and dark, 

reflections and shadows. In writing, the children have been using ‘The Stone Age Boy’ as a 

stimulus. They have produced a wonderful setting description for the Stone Age camp! 

It is great to see how many children are using Times Tables Rockstars! Certificates will be given 

out in assemblies for TT Rockstars so please encourage your child to continue to be enthusiastic 

towards this. 

Year Three are lucky enough to have both Hull FC coaches and a City of Hull boxing coach this 

half term. The children have responded brilliantly to these sessions! Please can we make sure 

children all have appropriate PE kit for these sessions.  

General Information 

Homework – Year 3 are excellent at returning their homework. This term the children will 

continue to receive a maths, spelling and grammar homework. However, children are also invited 

to complete topic homework too!  

Home reading - Children are expected to read 4 times a week. Their reading must be recorded 

in their reading journals and brought back daily to school. Please can you encourage your 

children to use BUGCLUB. If you need any help with your login for this, please message me on 

Class Dojo.  

PE – This term, we have both indoor and outdoor PE sessions. Please send your child with 

appropriate footwear and a suitable kit for both lessons. This includes a tracksuit/warm 

clothing and trainers.  

Key dates: 

3rd February: School trip 

7th February – Number day – Times Table Rockstars dress up 

14th February: Finish for half term 

24th February: School reopens 

26th February: Stay and Read  

Thank you for your continued support.  Miss Mowforth    


